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This a poorly written piece of legislation with vast consequences that the sponsors 

seem unable or unwilling to see for themselves.  This is not going to help anything or 

anyone in this crisis beyond making the "Sponsors" feel good about themselves.  

Legislation like this is only going to drive more businesses and residents out of 

Oregon, trash our infrastructure, government property and parks costing the 

taxpayers millions more than we are already paying.   Please stop trying to make this 

situation (completely created by Salem) a new industry for overpaid people (who 

have homes) at the taxpayers expense.   

 I strongly oppose this 


